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November 16, 2023 
 
School Announcements 
 
Book Fair 
 
Just a friendly reminder to families that the book fair will be available during the 
parent/guardian-teacher interviews on Thursday evening and Friday morning.  Each 
teacher has a wish list available in the book fair should you wish to purchase and 
donate a book to your child’s classroom. 
 
Big Box Card Fundraiser 
 
The cards have been delivered and are available for pick up in your child’s classroom 
when you attend your designated interview time. 
 
Sting Jersey Raffle 
 
The Errol Road School Council will be hosting a Signed Sting Jersey Raffle. Tickets will 
be available through school cash online on Monday November 20-December 14. The 
tickets will be 1 for $5 and 3 for $10. There will be tickets available for purchase by cash 
during the parent/guardian-teacher interviews. 


